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I am writing this email to voice my desire that developers should be required to build a very significant portion 
of market rental housing into all of their projects along with a focus of making them family friendly by 
following practices that the Netherlands do. It would go a long way in helping our younger generations to be 
able to consider staying in Richmond. It would also help us retain needed staff like nurses, etc. As I look at all 
of our new nurses all of them are having to commute from other communities where they can find affordable 
renting. They get their training then move onto jobs that come open closer to homes when the opportunities 
arrive. Why can't richmond the way in family friendly living for young and old. It is time for us to be a follower 
of proven successful practices versus looking at the short term money gain 
Sandra Shewchuk 
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